From: George, Christy 
Sent: Monday, October 31, 2016 12:16 PM
To: Collazo, Ana
Cc: George, Christy
Subject: Gift received - action taken

Hi Ana,

Per our conversation, I received a $20 Starbucks gift card for Boss’ Day from two employees that I supervise. During our conversation today, you informed that this is a prohibited gift and that I can either: (1) return the gift card to the employees or (2) give the employees $20. 

I have returned the gift card to the employees.

Please let me know if you need any additional information. Thanks.

Christy
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